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Big Project Question: 

I wonder who does a super job to help us? 

Maths 

This term in maths we will start by learning about zero and 

recapping the composition of 1-5.  

We will also be learning about capacity and comparing size and 

mass. 

At the end of term we will explore the numbers 6-8, length, 

height and an introduction to time. 

This term the children will all have a Doodle Maths account-an 

online platform to support their maths learning at home. 

 

Phonics 

This term we will continue learning new sounds, blending to read simple 

words and segmenting the sounds in words to support our writing. We 

will be learning the sounds: 

j, v, w, x, z in (bugs (z), z in (zap), qu. 

We will also be learning some high frequency words (or tricky words) to 

recognise on sight: 

he, she, we, me, be, was, my, you, her, they, all, are. 

Each Friday the children will bring home a reading activity to practise 

to support their learning. 

 

Physical Development 

In PE the children will be doing football-learning the 

fundamental skills of passing, control and dribbling. 

The children will be working on the correct 

technique, using the inside of the foot, and the basic 

understanding of rules in game situations. 

 

We will continue to refine our fine motor skills every 

day to support our handwriting using tweezers, 

scissors, dough disco, threading and lots more! 

 

R.E 

 

In RE this term, we will be exploring the Big Question 

‘What do Christians believe is special about Jesus and 

the message He brings?’ The children will consider what 

happens after the nativity story, when Jesus is no longer 

a baby. They will also learn about some of the parables 

that Jesus told and think about the meaning of these.  

 

 

 

PSHE/RSE 

 

In PSHE this term Rabbit Class will be thinking about 

relationships with a focus on friendships. We will be answering 

questions like what makes a good friend and how it feels to 

have friends. 

We will also consider why rules are important and what rules 

we need to follow in class. 

 

Rabbit Class will continue to use the ‘Zones of Regulation’ to 

recognise and understand emotions. 

 

This term in Rabbit Class we will be thinking about who does a super job to help us. This 

will include thinking about different occupations including police officers, firefighters, 

vets, dentists, doctors and nurses. 

Rabbit Class will have some special visitors this term to support their learning which will 

include the opportunity to look at equipment and ask some important questions. 
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